
Attestation 
 

 
  

Date: 2023-04-11  
 
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: JNZCU0025; Granted on 03/13/2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We regret to inform you that in order to update the format / company name of the US Agent for 
Service of Process Attestation, we need to correct this exhibit on the FCC website. 
 
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede the 
exhibit as below. 
 

Original letter New letters 

Attestation-U.S. local Agent Letter of part 2.911(d)(7) Attestation-LOGI-FCC Agent for service from Agent 
Attestation-LOGI-FCC Agent for service from Applicant 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
----------------------------------- 
Paul Zahra / Senior Manager, Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-510-713-5436 
E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 
 
 


